You are receiving this mail because of your work or experience in the fields of addictions and/or public health. Apologies for any duplicate mailing.

Dear colleagues,

We hope this e-mail finds you all well.

The Technische Universität Dresden (TUD, Germany) and the Hospital Clínic de Barcelona (FCRB, Spain), with the support of a number of public health and research institutes in Europe, are launching a European-wide brief rapid response survey, aimed at the general population, to study personal experiences and drinking behaviour (and abstention) during the current pandemic of SARS-CoV-2 (i.e., coronavirus or COVID-19).

With the outbreak of SARS-CoV-2 in Europe, political actions by national governments led to changes in daily and public life in many places, including possible changes in alcohol consumption and impacts on health and safety. The data from this survey will contribute to a better understanding of consumption patterns and health outcomes during times of pandemic or similar events involving restrictions and quarantine, and should support evidence-based policy action and decisions in times of crises to protect health and well-being.

The anonymous survey is available in 15 languages, and only takes 10 minutes to complete.

Please contribute to this research by:

- completing the short survey yourself (whether or not you drink alcohol), and
- help us to gather data across Europe by **disseminating the link to the survey below** as widely as possible through your networks and contacts, both professional and personal.

Contribute to a study of the European impact of COVID-19 on health with 10-min anonymous survey: https://bit.ly/EUCovid19alc

Long link: https://tu-dresden.de/mn/psychologie/ikpp/forschung/sars-cov-2-pandemie-und-alkoholkonsum?set language=en

Many thanks for your collaboration and looking forward to healthier times,

The EU Covid-19 and alcohol study team

Collaborating institutions:



















